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US EPA Announces March 2009 TSCA Enforcement Campaign
Against Certain Carbon Nanotube Manufacturers and Importers

2008-11-06

On October 31, 2008, the US Environmental Protection Agency issued a
formal notice both presenting the Agency's interpretation of the regulatory
status of carbon nanotubes (CNTs) under the Toxic Substances Control Act
(TSCA), and announcing EPA's plan to begin aggressively enforcing that
interpretation, beginning in March 2009. For more on the EPA's plans, see

our recent Email Alert.


https://www.wilmerhale.com/en/
https://www.wilmerhale.com/publications/whPubsDetail.aspx?publication=8535

